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FOI ref no:   SCO/FOI/008/2022 

Freedom of Information request: reference SCO/FOI/008/2022 first notified to us by email on 21 February 

2022.    

 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office response to your enquiry is as follows:  

 

I can confirm that the Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office does hold the requested information.    

For each successful bid, please share details of each programme, including a breakdown of the cost.  

However, I am citing Section 43 (2), Commercial Interests.   

Information is exempt information if its disclosure under this act would, or would be likely to, prejudice 

commercial interests of any person (including the public authority holding it).  

Information contained within the documentation relates to partnership detail, and before any such 

information is disclosed permission must be sought for the release of that information. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. 

Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this email and should 

be addressed to: 

Compliance Manager 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office 

Block 9, Staffordshire Police HQ 

Stafford 

ST18 0YY 

Or emailed to: FOI.PFCC@staffordshire-pfcc.pnn.gov.uk.  

Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Freedom of Information Decision Maker 
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